
From: Aldo Salis [mailto:aldos@wellington.ca]  

Sent: December-08-17 5:32 PM 
To: _Council Members; _County CAOs 

Cc: Scott Wilson; Donna Bryce 
Subject: Study Area for Potential Future Greenbelt Expansion  

 
As you are aware, yesterday the Province initiated a 90-day consultation process on a study area for 
consideration of potential Greenbelt Expansion. The proposed study area includes lands in Centre 
Wellington, Guelph/Eramosa, Puslinch and Erin. The commenting period will end on March 7th. 
 
The consultation process will involve Public Open Houses and Stakeholder Workshops. Dates and 
locations of these sessions has not yet been announced. 
 
County Planning staff hope to be in a position to prepare a comment report for Planning Committee in 
February. This report will be shared with member municipalities for their consideration in the 
commenting process. 
 
Details of the Government’s initiative can be found in the EBR posting: http://www.ebr.gov.on.ca/ERS-
WEB-External/displaynoticecontent.do?noticeId=MTMzNzcz&statusId=MjAzNDU4&language=en 
 
Aldo L. Salis, BES, M.Sc. MCIP, RPP 
Director of Planning and Development 
County of Wellington 
74 Woolwich Street 
Guelph, ON N1H 3T9 
519.837.2600 x 2100 
aldos@wellington.ca 
www.wellington.ca 
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